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I am proud to live in a state that has had mail in voting. It is inefficient to attempt to 

roll out in-person voting when our mail-in system has operated smoothly and trouble 

free for generations. Voting by mail allows voters to carefully consider each candidate 

and ballot measure before casting a vote, informed voters make informed choices.   

 

Voting by mail, makes voting possible for the immobile, folks working long hours, 

rural Oregonians etc empowering more Americans to participate in our Democracy! 

 

There is no choice more patriotic than continuing vote by mail. Voting is the most 

powerful tradition in America and we owe it to ourselves and to everyone in Oregon 

to protect and encourage the democratic right to vote by continuing the proven, time 

tested mail in ballot. 


